
NOTICE TO BIDDERS - CITY OF PLYMOUTH
Notice is hereby given that the City of Plymouth, Michigan will 
accept sealed bids up until 10:15 a.m., with the bid opening at 
10:30 a.m. on Thursday, February 22, 2024 for the following: 
 

PURCHASE OF SOCCER EQUIPMENT  
FOR THE 2024/2025 BUDGET YEAR 

 
Specifications and bid documents are available at Plymouth 
City Hall, 201 S. Main St., Plymouth, MI  48170 during normal 
business hours. You may also download a copy of the docu-
mentation from the City's website at: https://www.plymouth 
mi.gov 
 
The City of Plymouth reserves the right to accept or reject any 
or all bids, in whole or in part, and to waive any irregularities. 
 
Maureen Brodie - City Clerk Publish:  1/31/2024 


